

## BOWRAL & DISTRICT BRANCH - NEWSLETTER July 2020

No.6

## FROM THE CHAIR

Dear Members,

Since our last newsletter our Association has been in contact with several UK lecturers so that we can bring you further online lectures. Many of you have contacted us to say how much you enjoyed the last one but like us all, I can't wait to get back to the real experience of a live lecture! By early August we should have the link and password available for Caroline Shenton's lecture "Packing Up The Nation". This lecture chronicles the massive effort by museum curators to move Britain's national heritage to places of safety during World War II. It should be an absolute cracker

Your committee has agreed that for the first half of 2021 we should invite Australian lecturers for our program. We believe it will still be impossible for overseas lecturers to fly in. We have put forward our selection to the Association and our Hume circuit coordinator is working with the national lecturers committee to achieve this. We hope to have a venue and be able to enjoy lectures again by then. The goalposts keep shifting!



Edition 1 of "ADFAS Insights" prepared by the Association of ADFAS will be sent to you shortly. You will find some interesting information on how your Association works. Insights will be sent to you four times a year in addition to our Bowral & District newsletter.

For more information contact Kirstie Graham

chair@adfasbowral.com





